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Denetra Williams, former childcare-center director for the Boys, Girls, 
Adults Community Development Center, is serving as the interim 
superintendent for the Marvell-Elaine School District until Superintendent 
Henry Anderson can resume his duties once more. 
 
By education and 
experience, she was well 
equipped to take on the 
vital role for the school 
district. Ms. Williams 
graduated from Marvell 
High School and obtained 
a degree in educational 
leadership at Arkansas 
State University. She has 
been a teacher, 
administrator, and leader in 
the Marvell-Elaine School 
District for sixteen years. 
She teaches and serves as 
the Curriculum and District 
Test Coordinator in 
addition to running the 
system while the 
superintendent is 
recuperating. 

 
She has a passion for children and is beloved by 
a generation of them. She demonstrates for them 
how to strive for the best that life has to offer. As a 
mother, grandmother and educator, she 
understands the importance of giving children an 
early start with a first-rate education. 


